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WCB CLAIMS PROCESSING – UPCOMING CHANGES 
 
 
The target implementation date, for including the WCB claim number and/or the worker’s injury date (month and 
year) when submitting claims to Medavie for WCB payment, is no longer April 18, 2019 as specified in the 
Physician’s Bulletin dated January 21, 2019. The revised target date is June 27, 2019. 
 
Accredited billing vendors have been contacted regarding the revised date. Please contact your vendor directly if 
you have any questions regarding the rollout of their software changes. 
 
Ongoing updates will be provided via the MSI Physician’s Bulletin. Relevant information will also be posted on the 
MSI website, https://msi.medavie.bluecross.ca. If you have any questions, please email 
msi_assessment@medavie.bluecross.ca or call 902-496-7011/toll-free 1-866-553-0585. 
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